Dear [First Names],

| am writing to you today to address how our parish is responding to the COVID-19 situation. First, |
want to assure you that you and your loved ones are in my prayers during these uncertain times. | also
want you to know that |, as well as the staff here at [Parish], are here to support you and provide
assistance to you and your loved ones where we can.

Additionally, | want to remind you that our parish relies on your support, both spiritually and financially.
While Masses and parish activity have been suspended for the time-being, we are still reliant on your
generosity to keep the lights on and keep our parish staffed. Unfortunately, this crisis has resulted in a
decline in our offertory by [xx%].

This is a very uncertain time for many of us, however if you have the capability to continue your support
to our parish, we very much welcome your offerings. Below are options of how to do so during this
unprecedented time:

1. Donate online using this link [Insert online link URL]
2. Mailing your envelope/weekly contribution: [Parish Address]

3. Dropping it off using our mail slot: [Instructions, if available]

Using our newly-implemented FlockNote program, we plan to provide updates to you via e-mail on a
weekly basis. If you would like to sign up a family member for our updates, please use this link. If you
wish to unsubscribe from these e-mails, please contact our parish staff.

As a reminder, [we/the Diocese] will continue livestreaming our Masses on [YouTube/Facebook] Live on
(dates), please join us and celebrate at your convenience. You can also stay connected with our parish
through our webpage, social media pages, and our app!

1. Webpage [Insert online link URL]
2. Facebook [Insert online link URL]
3. myParish App [Insert online link URL]

Few of us have experienced a situation such as what is happening with COVID-19 in our lifetime.
Scripture reminds us “that all things work for good for those who love God” Romans 8:28. Please do not
lose hope. Remember, God is still in control. He is the master, and we must depend on Him, and Him
alone.

Please join me in prayer for the repose of those who have died, for the recovery of those who are sick,
for the strength of healthcare workers and caregivers and for an end to this health crisis.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

[Pastor Digital Signature]



